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Date: January, 2018 
 
To: New Member of “The Mount 
 
Re: Welcome to the Mount! 
 
 
 Hello and welcome to Mount Hebron Missionary Baptist Church (the “Mount”).  
We are indeed glad that God has led you to unite with us here at the Mount.  It is our 
prayer that your tenure here will be long and spiritually rewarding.  It is also our hope 
that you and your family have felt God’s call to begin or continue His work here at the 
Mount.  His will is for all of us to work toward building up His kingdom here on earth.   
 
 To prepare and equip you for the task at hand you are asked to complete a series 
of “New Member” orientation classes.  Everyone who unites with the Mount is expected 
to complete “The Pastor’s Class” as a prerequisite to receiving the “Right Hand of 
Fellowship (RHF), which signifies “full” membership and affords members all the rights, 
privileges and responsibilities of church membership.  Additionally, we recommend that 
you attend “Discipleship 101”, four (4) classes that are held during Sunday School (see 
attached schedules for exact dates and times for both). These classes are designed so 
that you may become familiar with this church body and prepare to become involved in 
what God is up to here at The Mount.   We encourage, and God expects you to get 
involved so that you may experience wonderful spiritual growth and its benefits. 
 
 In closing, we pray that God will bless you and your family as we work together 
to win souls for Christ.  Our Pastor, Leonard O. Leach, is an inspired man of God and is 
concerned about your well being.  Here at the Mount, we are family and accept you as a 
part of this family.  Please do not hesitate to communicate with us any needs or concerns 
that you may have at any time. If you have questions or concerns, feel free to contact me 
at the church (972-276-5218) or via cell phone at (214-707-9229).  Thank you again for 
following God’s will to unite with us. 

 
“WE ARE INTO WHAT GOD IS UP TO” 

 
 
In Christ, 
 
 
Joyce Guthrie 
New Member Director 


